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Welcome

NEW LOOK TO
THE
NEWSLETTER

The New look official
newsletter of the British
Baton Twirling Sports
Association is available
to ALL registered
troupes, FREE of
charge and in this issue,
you the reader will be
informed of what to
expect out of further
issues.

ON OTHER
PAGES

Camp Information
News from the Regions
Troupe Reviews
Quiz Page
Competition Dates
Competition Reports
And

Much More

WELCOME

FROM THE

NATIONAL
BOARD

A BIG welcome to
the New looks
Newsletter from
ALL the members
of the National
Board. This
newsletter is
available to All
troupes that are
registered with the
Association, and
will reflect the
news, views and
opinions, with
comments and
remarks from any
member, either
individual or
troupe.

The only way that
this newsletter can
work is to get as
much information
from ALL the
members.

This is your
newsletter, so let’s
all work together
and make it a great
success.

NATIONAL PRO
WELCOMES READERS TO
THE NEW LOOK
NEWSLETTER

As you can see this is the new look
newsletter. The first newsletter was

designed as a draft copy to find out from
the members what type of newsletter you
wanted, these newsletters will be designed
for your needs, and it will cost you the
members absolutely nothing. ALL BBTSA
newsletters will be sent to every member
troupe FREE of charge, we are trying to
give you the members the very best service
that we can, so that you will get all the
information that is available to us. Please
remember that this newsletter is only as
good as the information that we receive
from you the members. You can submit
any information that you may think is
relevant to the newsletter. Adverts with
regard to buying or selling any troupe
equipment, which your troupe may wish to
sell. will be placed in a sell and buy section
of this newsletter, also if you have any
funds raising event that you wish to
advertise these may also be publish.

This is just the start of new things to come
in the New look Newsletter, so please
support it as much as you can, in the future
it may be an asset to you and your troupe.
All members are invited to place articles
within this publication; even if you don’t
belong to a troupe.All Information will be
welcome






1998 B.B.T.S.A. CAMP — HOPTON

of money, updating premises at

British Holidays Limited. have spent a large amount !
Hopton Holiday Village. and this years park will be one of the best' cver, :
Members of the Board have been in talks with Hopton representatives, and again the

park will be available to members of the BBTSA and theirs‘families. The dates of this
years camp is from Friday 23" October 1998, to Sunday 1 November 199_8, and as
élways there will be the BBTSA training staff to make your week more enjoyable than
eVver.

The National Competitions Officers are again hard at work to ensure that the weekend
competitions are to run in an organised way as they always do, and that every athlete,

and spectators have a most enjoyable time.

By now most of you will have received booking forms and have paid a deposit for the
camp,and the balance which was due on 12" September, should have now been paid to
British Holiday’s Ltd, if you haven’t, please do so as soon as possible, and it would be
a great shame if you missed out on this years experience. at the New Look Hopton

Holiday Village.
The British Baton Twirling Sports
Association together with
HotrinayYs

BRITAIM G B ADING TNTEPEND T NT Moo el s Cab i Ot b 5an a o

Invite you to the New Look Hopton Holiday
Vi_le, “ Time of your Life

2;?; nz:;etj:srt t\c«ivo ofdthef attractions at Hopton Holiday Village, a well equipped
nt Arcade. and of Course, the F B 1
U e L B,B,T,s,AeC ala:;ous Bradley Bear. these are all available
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sar BBTSA News
w o World and European Raffle

al of £1, 488.85p for all the athletes to share. My thanks to the
most of them making a lot of money with the percentage cut.
didn’t take part, as they lost out on earning funds

This was a huge success, raising a tot.
Region’s and troupes that took part,
But my commiseration’s to the troupes who
So lets hope they will take part next time.
There were 13 prizes in all and they were won by
Dawlish. 1-4-11 Region 15. 2-5-7 Majestic’s. 3
Lydd Ladybirds 13,

-9-10 Bradford. 6-8 Bellettes. 12

The Prizes were all donated and were gratefully accepted
Again my thanks to you

James McGeachy
Nat. Vice Chair.

i
| Dear BBTSA News
| My Experience at the European Championships

!1 arrived in Portsmouth early Tuesday evening. I was very excited and also very nervous. I did not

| know what to expect. Nicola O’Neil made me feel very welcome. As I did not know anybody, I ended
Iup sharing a room with my Dad. The first night England was playing in the World Cup and I was
invited to Lauren’s room with all the juniors to watch the match, it was really good. Nicola gave
'me my England Tracksuit and Baton Bag and it made me feel very much part of the team. On
'chnesday we had an early Brealfast and went training, It was hard and very tiring. I got used to
practicing my routine over and over again for six hours. I had a music and costume test, which was
Fine. Thursday was a repeat of Wednesday, We trained some more !!! Those who were competing
in Dance and Duo were getting nervous about the next day’s competition. As I was a reserve I was
praying that nobody would get hurt and thankfully they didn’t. This year I went in for the
selections for experience, as I have never competed in BBTSA before and was selected as a reserve.

‘ The Competition was most enjoyable for me as I had the Jjoys of being part of the team and not the
/nerves of competing. Iwas shocked at the standard of the European Countries especially the
|French and Italians. They were really good to watch. I really enjoyed my stay with the England
(team. Everybody made me feel so welcome and part of the team. T would especially like to thanlk

| Nicola, Bridgett, Jenny and Pam for making me feel so welcome and helping me. Ilook forward to
 next year if I am lucky enough to be part of the team again.

Nicola Swaine

|
\
|
Dear BBTSA News

/In August ,the 1998 World Baton Twirling Championships took place in Lyon, France. Watched by a

packed stadium, this was twwirling at it’s most supreme and E <
difference with England and the rest of the Worldp ngland were there taking part. The

,achievement as this would have been their fir:
! st World Championships.
| finance themselves for the trips abroad, in other words they ]fay for It’he privilege of representing

-3



Trnoupe Reucewrd

This page will be dedicated to Troupe Reviews
SAPPHIRE BATONETTES

The Sapphire Batonettes, are situated in Sheerness, on the Isle of Sheppey, which is in Kent. They
were formed from a Breakaway Troupe, in 1985, in the early years; the troupe consisted of about
40 athletes, But as the years passed a number of their members left and the troupe went down to
just 4 members, however, when the BBTSA registration time came, the troupe scrapped through
with the minimum number of athletes to register. The troupe membership returned to about ?0
athletes, and in the past 5 years the troupe have go up to 30 athletes at one stage. The Sapphire
Batonettes, have been associated with the BBTSA since their origins, and have attended the Y
Nationals Championships at Portsmouth, and the highest that the troupe members have reached is
3rd place. This year they will be attending the National Championships in Portsmouth, and
hopefully will reach higher placing’s, with the eleven athletes that are attending

MERCURY BATON TWIRLERS.

As we are quite new members of the BBTSA, we thought you may like to know something about
our corps. Mercury Twirlers were formed in November 1985, by trainer Rachel EMMS, and her
mother, Rose SWAINE. Rachel has been a twirler since childhood, and represented England
many times whilst a member of the NBTA. She also twirled as a member of a troupe called
Studio One * as a member of the BBTSA before forming Mercury Twirlers. Although Mercury
are quite new to BBTSA twirling, many of the members have been twirling since they were tiny.
Some of the girls were lucky enough to go to the USA in 1993, to watch and compete in an open
competition. They all did very well, and came home with lots of prizes, including First and
Second. In 1995 Mercury joined forces with First Impressions to form a colour guard squad to
compete in the NBTA World Championships in Italy. After lots of hard work by all of the girls,
trainers, and parents, we are proud to say that we won. Several of our girls competed in the
England Squad for the NBTA including Nicola SWAINE, who was European Champion Three
Times. Another athlete Annika RIVERS has been placed 7" Nicola was lucky enough to be
selected as a reserve for the 1998 BBTSA England Team and enjoyed the recent championships
at Portsmouth.  Since joining the BBTSA, our girls have been very impressed with the standard
of twirling they see at Competitions, especially at the Nationals at Easter, and those who saw the
European Championship Competition, could talk of nothing else for days! They are now working
hard to perfect routines for the 1999 Selections as they all want to take part in it!. They are also
training hard for the October finals at Great Yarmouth, and looking forward to the week very
much. The twirling is very different in BBTSA, when compared with what the girls have been
doing, and they have had to work hard to adjust to the new rules and styles. The team routines are
all set, and Rose is working hard on new leotards, so hopefully it will all come together, just right
_when October comes.  Although we have only been with the BBTSA a short time, we ’hjave bfen
|mpres§ed with the things that we have experienced. The competitions have all been well d
very friendly. We were all extremely pleased to see the video cameras being used at the Nru{l, anl
to support tht::ejudges dgcisions, something we have not experienced in the gast T:e mznt:lt;ona )
meetin t we attend ar: i i . e i el il
e rping s e et s evesone el oen when ey

! Wearea n
long and happy. and hopefully successful, relationship with the BRTSA. g




Continued Letter Box.

a great deal not only for the trips to the major

their Country. Their Families have to sacrifice L involyes the hire of sports halls, the cost of

ampionships but also for the cost of training, e
zcl:;;]:zs and :rainers. This takes place week in weel out, for many hours per week, especially as

i i in
athletes and coaches often live miles from each other. ~ The Eur?p:an ::h;lxl;il:'l':::ll;s:l‘:g:‘e ‘l')‘l::ce'
July in Portsmouth, England, our athletes performed b'nllmntly m mnBa(i)l from Hottalls 20
For the first time in 14 years we had a male athlete taking part, Kurt Ak :i:inished s brilli,a g
finished in the top 3 of the junior men. The group cons!sted of 11 memk e4lll U
We also had junior and senior women in the top 15. VYxth senior pairs l(;n P gt
5% place. The BBTSA is the only association recognised by both the uro.ptteian e oo e
Governing Bodies, but within England there are many other sx.naller associations, li Aoy W
these associations are often localised or are often Majorette orientated. ~ Baton twirling i g
from Majoretting but then developed into a sport to incprporated b(')th.dance and gym:(l:‘d Io : ’r S
takes years to perfect. ~ We now have our athletes staying lon.ger w1thm_the sp.ort, ins L
in their mid teens they are now staying on into their twenties, incorporating lIl?lVerSlt_V or cmf:ehard
with their sport. It’s when you see these top senior teams perfonnu.lg, you re_a,llse the years o i
work that have been dedicated to achieving such an ability. 3 I believe that it’s algout time th;lt
people stop sneering at minority sports such as Baton Twirhng and start applauding these athletes
for doing well, not only for themselves but also their Country in the European and World
g:::-llll‘r)g:vsﬂhllg;ll carry on with families making sacrifices for thei.r c.hildrel} to realise their pqtcntml,
some financing would go a long way to make things easier.  Spain is hosting the 'Eurqpcans in 1999,
with the Worlds being hosted in America. Yes England will be represented, but with either a
depleted squad or with some people facing major hardships

With regards
M. Deeks pp

Nicky O’Neill
Coach, Judge, & Technical Committee Member for the above.

Dear BBTSA News,

At the beginning of August, I had the pleasure of attending the World Championships, in Lyon,
France. Over the four days of competition, I along with 2,500 other people in a packed audience,
witnessed some superb and inventive displays of baton twirling, in individual, pairs and team events.
Alll of the England representatives performed excellently, with the two Jjunior’s women, Victoria
JOHNSON, finishing in 16" place and Nicola BAILEY in 18" place. In the senior women’s all three
athletes reached the semi —finals for the first time ever with: Cleary CLIFFORD in 16" place,
Tracey McKENNA in 17" place, McCayla WOOD in 20" place A superb achievement.

The composite team was made up of 10 athletes: Helen CLIFFORD, Cleary CLIFFORD,

Ann Marie NICOLS, Lianne STONE, Leanne McCEACHY, McCayla WOOD, Carla BULL,
Tracey McKENNA, Kathy HEWITT, Caroline DONAGHUE

The team finished in 6" place in the finals, which was very credible, when you saw the standard of
the other teams. Also in the senior women’s pairs, Helen and Cleary CLIFFORD, finished in 5"
place, with an excellent performance. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Pam and Jenny
for all the help and support I had in attending the Worlds, and on the social side, we had an excellént

time,_ with all the paren?s and supporters. | certainly had a great time and I hope, I can know people
;.:::}; :n the past, T have just nodded to, among my friends now because You were a great bunch of
&

James McGEACHY  Nat. Vice Chair













